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TWGS/Cir/24-25/198 Dated -21.09.2024
CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greeting from TWGS!!!!

We are pleased to inform you that the Mid-Term Assessments have concluded

today. Regular classes will resume starting Monday, 23rd September 2024, and the

school will follow the usual timings.

We kindly request that you ensure that your child reaches school on time so that
they can continue their learning journey seamiessly.

Thank you for your cooperation!




